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S00-5 

At its meeting of May 1, 2000, the Academic Senate passed the following Policy Recommendation 
presented by Michael Katz for the Organization and Government Committee. 

POLICY RECOMMENDATION 

ABOLISH CIO ADVISORY BOARD
 

AND REPEAL UNIVERSITY POLICY S98-9
 

Whereas:	 The position of Chief Information Officer no longer exists, and 

The CIO Advisory Board as constituted by UP S98-9 is no longer appropriate for its purpose, Whereas: now, therefore, be it 

Resolved: 	That no further appointments to the CIO Advisory Board be made, that the Board be 

abolished and S98-9 is repealed.
 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT: 
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